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The Chandos Street Noise Wall will 
help reduce traffic noise for 
nearby residents between St 
Thomas’ Rest Park and Brook 
Street, Crows Nest.

It is likely you have recently noticed some 
changes going on in your local community for 
the construction of the Chandos Street Noise 
Wall. This includes the establishment of our site 
compound on the Warringah Freeway, work at 
the end of Chandos Street and temporary 
traffic and pedestrian changes. 

We thank you for your patience during this 
time.  We will continue to write to you every 
three months to provide an update on our work.

What work will be carried out?
Between Saturday 1 February and Sunday 3 
May 2020 we will be carrying out work from St 
Thomas’ Rest Park to Jenkins Lane including 
continuing the removal of vegetation, 
excavating and building footings, and installing 
noise wall posts.

Our work schedule
We will be working through the day and up to 
15 nights over the next three months, to build 
the noise wall as quickly as possible.  

We will carry out our work between: 

• 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday
• 8am and 1pm Saturdays, and
• 8pm and 5am Sunday to Friday.
No work will carried out on public holidays.

It is difficult for us to confirm the exact nights 
we will be working during this period because 
of the weather and the approvals we need to be 
able to work on the road. 

If you would like to receive more regular 
updates, please sign up to our email alerts at 
nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au.

How will our work affect you?
We will always ensure you have access to your 
property while we carry out our work, although 
there may be a minor delay while we move 
vehicles and machinery out of the way to make 
the area safe. 

We understand these changes may impact how 
you move around your area and we thank you 
for your understanding. 

For further information on the new noise wall 
please visit nswroads.work/chandos.
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Help us to  
become paperless

We’d love to reduce our paper use. Register to 
receive email updates by emailing our team at:
nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au



Privacy Transport for NSW (“TfNSW”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998 (“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply with the 
Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting the assessment of this proposal. 
The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear indication is given in the 
correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise TfNSW will only disclose your personal information, without your consent, if 
authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by TfNSW. You have the right to access and correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect. 

�If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 312 772.
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Chandos Street Noise Wall construction program

Contact our team

nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au

1800 332 660

Thank you for your patience during 
this important work.
If you have any questions about our work, 
please contact DM Roads at any time

nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au

      �Help us to become 
paperless

We’d love to reduce our paper use. 
Register to receive email updates by 
emailing our team at:




